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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

Good news from India Centre Province 
We live on a beautiful planet with all kinds of plants 
and with a vast wealth of natural resources. Having 
known the importance of planting trees such as pre-
vention of global warming by taking in carbon-
dioxide for photosynthesis, keeping the temperature 
low by releasing water vapour into the atmosphere 
which helps in return to cause rain and keeping the 
environment more beautiful, green and clean etc…  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We the Central Province – India, have planted 1652 trees since 
the last time assessment. 
The trees were planted in our community compound, school 
ground, social work centres, distributed trees to children in 
schools and social centres, encouraged people to plant trees in 
work areas, and schoolchildren are taught to plant trees etc… 

“We are called to be responsible stewards and citizens as 

we care for and sustain the earth which belongs to the Lord. This is hope in action 

as we pray and yearn for a better and safer world for all people and creation. We 

each need to do our part for creation care.” 
 

Rev. Dr Jerry Pillay, World Council of Churches General Secretary  


